
 

 
 

 
 

SEVERE WEATHER WARNING ARRANGEMENTS – THURSDAY 9TH MARCH 

ACADEMY CLOSURE  
 
Dear Families, 
 
Due to the increasingly heavy snow, the decision has been made to close the Academy. 

 

Students will be departing from Break Time and the following arrangements will be made 

• Your child will be given the opportunity to eat as per normal breaktime. They will then be grouped in their 

year groups. 

• Your child will only leave once contact with you has been made. 

• Once the above has happened, they will be escorted off the Academy site. 

 

Apologies for the disruption but the forecast was changing by the hour and we do not take this decision lightly. 

  
  

Yours faithfully,   

 
Mr D Watkin: Headteacher 


